
Recruitment
We have recruited 130 patients since
our first site was Greenlit in mid July.
Our biggest recruiting site so far is
University Hospital Dorset who have
recruited an incredible 32 patients.
CONGRATULATIONS!
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Urine Samples

New Trial Manager
The SNAP2 Trial Manager, Sophie Betteridge is leaving at the end of
November. In the new year Ellie Newbury will begin in post as the new
Trial Manager and December will be covered by the Senior Trial Manager
Nicola Kenealy. If you have any queries please contact us via the SNAP2
email address.

https://www.phctrials.ox.ac.uk/recruiting-trials/snap-2/snap2

Following Randomisation please ensure you add the participant to the main REDCAP
database and complete all of the baseline questionnaires.
Please ensure you book in the study follow up appointments at 6, 12, 26 and 52 week
timepoints.
If you cannot get hold of the participant for an arranged follow up call, please attempt
a minimum of 3 times over 3 different days. Please do not withdraw the patient and re
attempt the next scheduled follow up call as usual.

Reminder: The lab are receiving high
numbers of unlabelled samples so
please populate the SNAP2 patient ID
and womans Date of Birth on both the
lab form and urine sample tube label.

Medication Changes TIPS My BP care new dropdown
on patient profile 

There is a new dropdown feature
on the My Pregnancy care HCP
Dashboard. This is to help
communication between the trial
team and site teams. Please use
this to log any actions on flags. 

When you add a new prescription, please
add all medication into the one
prescription and advise women to do the
same when they self-report their current
medication.
After you have saved the px, select ‘SEND to
patient’ button to activate it. The ppt will
recieve a notification and a text.

Follow Up Visits



Some guidance for self-management participants
Adding participants:

When adding a participant to the dashboard, remember to
add their baseline medication. 
Please provide GP postal and/ or email address so these
details can be verified promptly.

Dashboard monitoring:
If a BP reading flags for action, allow the participant time to
contact their midwife/ MAU through usual care routes before
the research team intervenes. In some cases, personnel will
overlap.
The App will prompt the participant to confirm if they have
contacted a healthcare professional 24 hours after a flagged
reading. Use clinical judgement to act on any specific
concerns about individual participants on the dashboard.

Communication:
Inform your maternity assessment unit/ triage/ community
midwives about the SNAP2 study. Your equipment packs
contain a poster stand with information for healthcare
professionals to refer to.

Dashboard cover:
Dashboard cover is designed to be during working hours.
Participants should be made aware of who to contact,
including out of hours, during enrolment.

Qualitative interviews
During the screening and consent process, please ask
participants if they would like to take part in an interview. This
is important for our evaluation work! Even if they are not
taking part in SNAP2 we would still like to talk to them to find
out about their experiences.


